
 

  

New non-residents TeleReply telephone service
Did you know…  
That by calling 1-866-971-4644, you can report your nil remittance of non-resident withholding tax over the 
telephone? Non-Resident TeleReply is available to Canadian payers, agents, and the authorized representatives for a 
non-resident account. It is fast and easy, and saves you from having to mail in your nil remittance vouchers. 
 
Non-Resident TeleReply is available from 6 a.m. to 9 p.m., Eastern Time. 
 
Remember, before you call, you will need to have your non-resident account number available. At the end of the 
call, you will receive a confirmation number. Write it down and keep it for your records.  
 
Your non-resident tax account will be updated immediately with your nil remittance information. If you want to 
change the information you provided, please contact the International Tax Services Office at 1-800-267-3395.  
 
For more information about non-resident TeleReply, go to our Web page at www.cra.gc.ca/nonrestelereply. 
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